
 
Ref: CEPC/HQ/China/2024-25                                            Date: 01 July, 2024 
 

To, 
All Members CEPC 

 

Subject: - Change in dates for Participation for 2024 China (Qinghai) International Carpet Exhibition 
in Xining (China) from 25-29 July 2024 to 7th to 11th August 2024 

 
Dear Sirs, 

 

In continuation to our earlier circular dated 24.06.2024 inviting applications from registered member exporters 
for participation in the 2024 China (Qinghai) International Carpet Exhibition at Xining (China). The show was 
earlier scheduled from 25-29 July 2024 however the organizers have informed us that, due to an unforeseen 
circumstance of the delay in getting visa recommendation invitations the show is now scheduled from 07th to 
11th August 2024 
 

The last few Booths are still Available.  Interested members may submit their duly filled application form using 

the below link: 
 

Click here to submit an online Form for space booking 
 

Kindly make the Payment of Rs 45,000 using the below link  

 
Click here to make a payment using Online Payment Gateway or NEFT/RTGS using account details. 

 
The enclosed Registration Form and Resume Form (duly signed) along with the copies of the passports may be 

emailed to ctca@163.com for issuance of a Visa Recommendation Letter 
 

The last date for application for participation: is 15th July, 2024 

  
For More Information, please contact Dr. Smita Nagarkoti, Deputy Director / Sh. Pawandeep, Export 

Promotion officer on 011-45089420 
 

No requests for Cancellation and refund will be considered after 7th July 2024 
 
Thanking you,   

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jag Mohan 
Officiating Executive Director 

 
Enclosures:  

1. Shipping instructions (By sea) 

2. Shipping instructions (By air) 

3. Regulations for getting the visa recommendation letter 
4. Resume form  

5. Registration form 
6. Exhibitor's Notice          
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